
 
 
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 
 
Date: October 30, 2013   
 
To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re:   Storage Buildings  
 

We would like to discuss adding storage buildings at six buildings at the Building 
and Site Committee Meeting on November 4, 2013. The Administrator of 
Operations, Ray Raymond attended the Building and Site Sub-Committee 
Meeting on October 28, 2013 to discuss the need to add external storage to 
these schools. Mr. Raymond indicated that any equipment that uses gasoline or 
other flammable materials should be stored outside the school building for safety 
purposes. Currently, this equipment is stored inside the building.  
 
Attached please find additional detailed information from Maintenance Supervisor 
Ray Irvine. Please note we are looking for consensus to move forward with the 
required architecture drawings and State of Michigan approval before bidding the 
project. Bid responses would be brought to the Board of Education at a future 
date for consideration. Please include this item on the agenda. Thank you.  
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